
 

 

 

May 2024 

 

Dear Employer 

We are honoured that in May one of your employees will be taking part in our 

2024 Walk for Love.  

This annual walk gives participants the opportunity to honour the memory of 

a loved one; to give thanks for the care of a loved one and to raise much-

needed funds to support the work of The Mary Potter Foundation. 

The Mary Potter Foundation will support over 1,000 palliative patients this 

year, providing funding for individual care and programs that truly make a 

difference when it matters most. 

You can show your support by dollar matching the donations your employee 

raises. You could choose to dollar match a portion of their funds raised or 

every last cent – the choice is yours. Donations $2 or more are tax deductible.  

Your donation will help to ensure that families who turn to us in the weeks 

ahead, can access very special care for someone they love.  

If you have any questions or require further information, I am here to help. 

Please contact me on 08 8239 0119 or by email at 

lorna.riddle@marypotter.org.au for any assistance.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

With gratitude  

 

Lorna Riddle  

Executive Director  
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